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Mission Statement
San Carlos School, as a ministry 
of San Carlos Cathedral, provides 
a high-quality Catholic education 
for students in grades TK-8.

We welcome
all families seeking a faith-filled 
learning community.

We nurture
the whole child by integrating 
spiritual and moral development 
with high academic standards.

We serve
the local and global communities 
by fostering a spirit of safety,  
stewardship, social justice,  
and peace.

2023 Pep Rally Auction “RAM”ps It Up to Support SCS!

(Continued on Page 2.)

Our 37th Annual San Carlos School Auction 
was our first-ever “pep rally” themed event 
and our first-ever fundraiser showcasing 
our new Dove Gymnasium and Event 
Center. After two years of virtual fundraising 
events and the postponement due to a 
major power outage in Monterey in March, 
it was terrific to gather again in person for 
such a casual, spirited, and fun-filled  
evening on Saturday, May 13th. Our Pep  
Rally Auction raised over $52,000, thanks to 
the remarkable team effort led by Co-Chairs 
Paula Calvetti and Nicole Castillo and all their 
fabulous committee members. 

We were blessed with an evening of  
beautiful weather for all of our outdoor 
activities. Guests enjoyed a super cool 
Ferrill Brewing Truck that opened into a 
full bar with an area for mingling, a sweet 
Pour Girl Bartending Cocktail Trailer, 

and a Tuscan Feast Mobile Wood-Fired 
Pizza Oven. Inside the Dove Gym, guests 
gathered for a fresh and delicious light 
dinner presented by Tutto Buono Catering  
and incredible homemade desserts  
courtesy of our volunteers. Noel Saucedo 
and The DJ Booth of Salinas played lots 
of awesome music too.

Many Silent Auction items were on display 
inside the Gym and open for bidding 
throughout the evening. The Silent Auction 
included gorgeous Class Art Projects  
designed and coordinated by our extremely  
talented Art Teacher, Kindra Mancus. 
Guests were also invited to participate in 
our ever-popular Cake Raffle, test their 
skills in our first-ever Competitive Wine 
Ring Toss, and purchase the last few 
50:50 Raffle tickets for chances to win the 
Grand Prize Jackpot. Special thanks to 
John Guru, our Emcee Extraordinaire who 
added amazing energy and excitement to 
the evening’s festivities.

As an extra incentive for school families 
to surpass $62,000 in 50:50 Raffle tickets, 
a Schoolwide Pizza and Movie Party was 
added to the fun! Many thanks to all for 
helping us surpass this goal and reach 
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$64,000 in ticket sales. Our lucky Grand 
Prize Winner took home over $32,000!

Three cheers for all parents, faculty, 
staff, students, local businesses,  
donors, and sponsors for “RAM”ping it 
up and supporting this very important 
event for SCS!

2023 Pep Rally Auction Cont’d

• • •

Dear San Carlos School Family,

As I prepare for my second year as Principal 
of San Carlos School, I’m reminded of a 
thought-provoking quote from Pope Francis, 
“Life is a journey. When we stop, things 
don’t go right.” I’m honored and humbled 
to continue to lead our school community’s 
journey in welcoming new hearts and 
minds to campus, in nurturing all students 
to become the best they can be, and in 
serving the local and global communities 
through faith-filled stewardship. Thank you 
to all SCS parents, students, teachers, 
staff members, and community supporters 
for your prayers, kind acceptance,  

Principal’s Message

patience, and generosity in sharing your 
time, talent, and fundraising support during 
my first year as principal.

In 2022-23, we were relieved to move past 
the pandemic and resume normal school 
operations. We celebrated our first-ever 
Pep Rally Auction fundraising event in- 
person in our new Dove Gymnasium  
and Event Center in May and were very 
grateful for the wonderful support from our 
school community. We cannot thank  
Tim and Jenny Dove enough for this 
incredible gift to our school community and 
we truly appreciate all who supported our 
New Gym Equipment Fund and helped us 
raise $35,704!

We also thank our 2022-23 Annual Fund 
donors, grantors, key benefactors, and 
volunteers for their important contributions 
to the operation of San Carlos School. 
Our Annual Fund totaled $61,508 from 217 
donors! These contributions have allowed 
us to expand our Transitional Kindergarten 
and Art Programs, repair and maintain our 
facilities, and provide much needed tuition 
assistance to more SCS students. We are 
also pleased to share our Annual Income 
& Expense Reports, reflecting our solid 
financial position again this year. 

We are in the process of reintroducing our 
“Legacy Giving Program” this year to help 
ensure the future of San Carlos School. 
Please consider including SCS in your 
estate plans.

We are proud to share and celebrate 
the wonderful accomplishments of our 
students and alumni in our Class Corner 
and Alumni Applause sections. In our 
Teachers’ Turn section, we are sad to say 
goodbye to Mrs. JoAnne Rodriguez, our 
beloved K-1 Teacher and Mrs. Gina Nobida, 
our dear Office Manager and Admissions 
Coordinator. We will miss them very much 
and we wish them all the best! We also 
welcome all our terrific new Faculty and 
Staff members.

Remember to check our website, Instagram, 
and Facebook for updates on school news 
and happenings.

Please keep us in your prayers and consider 
contributing to our 2023-24 Annual Fund 
to assist us in delivering the best possible 
educational experience for our students 
and teachers.

Many blessings to all, 
Karen McKenzie 
Principal 

THANK YOU AGAIN TO ALL PEP RALLY AUCTION SPONSORS!

San Carlos School is incredibly blessed to have such a wonderful and giving community!

Platinum Sponsors
Aurum Consulting Engineers
Johnson, Fantl & Kennifer, LLP
MFI

Gold Sponsors
Palma School
Whitson Engineers

Silver Sponsors
Rental Depot, Inc.
St. Francis High School
Traina Foods

http://www.sancarlosschool.org/
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Annual Income & Expense Reports
Other
4%

Interest
3%

Branches Resale Shoppe
2%

Donations/Gifts
3%

Extended Care Tuition
5%

Parents Club Subsidy
4%

Registration/General Fees
8%

Expense Summary
July 2022 - June 2023

$2,552,635.24

Net: $16,134.09

Contracted Services
3%

Utilities
3%

Facilities Maintenance/Repair
3%

Health/Life Insurance
7% 

Administrative Salaries
11% 

Property & Liability Insurance
3% 

Lay Employee Pension
3% 

Technology
4% 

FICA Employer Tax
5% 

Income Summary
July 2022 - June 2023

$2,568,769.33

 
The Pebble Beach Company Foundation  
awarded SCS another wonderful grant 
to help fund the continuation of our  
Accelerated Reader Program for 
Grades 1-8, a new Tynker Premium 
Coding Plan for Grades 4-8, and new 
Anatomy in Clay Learning System  
Curriculum Materials for Middle School.

The William McCaskey Chapman & 
Adaline Dinsmore Chapman  
Foundation awarded SCS an  
extremely generous grant for our Tuition 
Assistance Program. These funds will 
assist several more families in need of 
financial support to allow their children 
to attend SCS. The need for these 
funds has been increasing yearly since 
the onset of the pandemic as many 
families continue to struggle with rising 
costs and economic uncertainty.

SCS was blessed to receive Covid-19 
relief funding through ARP EANS 
(American Rescue Plan Emergency 
Assistance to Non-Public Schools) 
for ongoing intervention programs and 
tutoring for students and socio-emotional 
counseling for students, parents,  
and teachers.

SCS also received an award from 
Cal OES CSNSGP (California State 
Nonprofit Security Grant Program) 
for infrastructure protection, including 
security cameras and monitoring.

The Monterey Peninsula Foundation 
kindly donated funds to SCS again this 
year based on our volunteer efforts at 
the AT&T Pebble Beach Pro-Am. 

The Concorso Italiano generously 
donated funds to SCS due to a strong 
volunteer turnout for last year’s event.

The Big Sur Marathon made a kind 
contribution to SCS based on our Aid 
Station volunteer efforts in April.

Many Thanks 
2023 Grantors! 

Development, Advertising & PR, Student Accident Insurance, Staff Subscriptions, Office Supplies, 
Services to Students, PE Expense, Travel & Hospitality

Please Note: The Dove Gymnasium and Event Center has been fully funded by Tim & Jenny Dove.

* 

Tuition 
71%

Teaching Staff
Salaries  

50%

Other*  
8%

http://www.sancarlosschool.org/
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Benefactor ($5,000+)
Anonymous
Tim and Jenny Dove**
Foundation of Knights of  
Carmel Mission*

Principal’s Circle ($1,000 - $4,999)
The Encarnacion Family
Frank Kragh*
Joe & Connie Mazzei*
M.F.I.
San Carlos Cathedral*
Mary Katherine Teresa*
Dan & Peggy Waligora*
The Villaruz Family*

Legacy Circle ($500 - $999)
The Blackbaud Giving Fund
Tom & Cathy Cardinale
John Pena & Genevieve Cardinale
Cecilia Carrasco*
Paula Carnazzo-McGilloway
Robert & Nancy Carroll*
Bert P. Cutino
The El-Safwany Family
Mr. and Mrs. John H. Ferguson
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Ferguson
Pedro & Yolanda Gomez
Pete & Raini Gomez
Dennis, Rashmi, & Ryoni Joshi
The Kragelund Family
Ceane Tierney Marks 
Jose N. & Bertlinde A. Navarro
Tom & Regina Riordan
Rodney & Sherlene Rodriguez
Roger & Cindy Rybkowski
Rev. Ron Shirley
The Schanzer Family*
Nattalia Rose Thapa 
The Woltman Family
Edward & Norma Wynn

Blue & White ($250 - $499)
Anonymous (2)
Roy & Fewhnnie Aloquin
Robert & Carisa Auelua 
Bellagio Construction & Landscape
Mr. & Mrs. Ghassan Bidawid
Robert & Angie Burks
Jessica Campbell
The Coloma Family
Steve & Susan Croswell
George Daoud & Marian Hanna
Rose Della Sala
Kenis Dunne
Nick & Valerie Fantl
Leslie Finnegan
Nasser & Rachel Halim

Anthony Helm*
Travis & Jackie Kinney
Gary & Katie Kreeger
Timothy & Jessie Krislyn
The Lord Family
The McKenzie Family
Elaine Miller & Phil Giammanco
The Perales Family
Zulma Peralta
The Pinkas Family
The Pope Family
Manuel & Debbie Quaresma
The Swart Family
The Tebo Family
The Walsh Family
The Wrotek Family

Rams Circle ($100 - $249)
Anonymous (3)
Ali Afshar
The Alexander Family
Marie C. Aliotti
Edzell & Uyen Andoy 
Edilberto & Merza Andoy
The Andrade Family
Benjamin & Mason Balesteri
Tommy Barker 
Eldridge & Jan Bell
Jasmin Blas-Mendieta
The Braun Family
Martin Joseph Brej*
The Bucholtz Family
The Calvetti Family
Joe & Marilyn Cardinalli
Providence Cardinalli
Catholic Daughters of the Americas- 
Court Ramon Mestres 1505*
Janet Companion
Stephanie Costanza
Charles & Stephanie DaSilva
Eldon & Rosalind Davis
The DeSouza Family
The Didoszak Family
Rena DiGirolamo
Justin Duling
Ashley Eisemann & Kaylie Villarreal
Maliyah J. Estrada
The Fatz Family
The Foley Family
The Galin Family
Craig & Melanie Geiler
Patricia A. Gillespie
Gianna Gironi
Joe & Stephanie Grammatico
The Grogan Family
Stephanie Guerrero
Stephen & Jeanette Hardy
Gemma & Derek Hayden

Frank & Diane James
The Jodlowski Family
Michael & Stephanie Jones
The Jue Family
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Jue
The Kim Family
Michael & Russi Kissell
Mr. & Mrs. Harvey LaForest
The Langley Family
Louetta Langley
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Leggett
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Leonard
The Llanas Family
The Lorentz Family
Joscelyn Mao
Joey & Brittany Melo
Graciela B. Mendieta
Joni Mina & Pete Dickinson
Prashant & Durvashi Mora
The Moran Family
John Mulchaey
Arnold & Gina Nobida
Rebecca Noyes
In Memory of Francesca Nuovo
Maria O’Farrell
Alexander & Emma Ortiz
Ed Pacilio
Mrs. Louise Pitta Polsky*
The Rebong Family
Erin & Jamie Reeder
The Rius Family
The Rock Family
Kay Russo
The Russo/Hamer Family
Vincent Sanders
Nicole & Eric Saulnier
Theresa Schultz
Chris & Allison Searle 
Bijay & Niki Shrestha
The Sosic Family
Hugh & Fe Stallworth
Noel & Ruth Tebo
James Tempone
Jocelyn R. Tuscany
Anne Ursino
Terry & Angela Wecker
Dr. & Mrs. Peter Wooler
Steve & Patrice Wyatt

Friends Circle ($1 - $99)
Anonymous (3)
The Amaral Family*
Jayden Aniceto
Jeanne Anderson
Ms. Jackey Antonian
Paul & Karolyn Baker
The Berrelleza Family
Aiylee Blair

The Blas Family
The Bottega Family
W. Alex C. & Frank Cardinale
Maria Castro Perez
Aubrey Chumley
Brianna & Brooklynn Clermont
Aurora Conlin
Christopher Cortez*
Peter Danchak*
Richard and Annette DeLorimier
The Dennison Family
Jen Dennison
Kaylee Fernandez
Nikolas Fialka
The Flores Family
The Garcia Family
Nelson & Lorna Gomes
The Green Family
Logan McFaddan Greiner*
Maria & Jacob Hall
Grandparents of Colton Hiura
Joe & Samantha Homen
Emad & Eman Ibrahim
Maria Jimenez
The LeBlanc Family
The Leonard Family
Victoria Lloyd
Julian Lopez
The Mancus Family
Wyndee & Justin Martin
Nancy McIntosh
The Mehringer Family
The Money Family
The Cardenas Hernandez Family
Mayuri Nallamothu & Venkat Paruchuru
Paola Passoni
The Pellegrino Family
The Penner Family
Dylan Rocchi
Rikee Ross
Stacie Russo
Glen & Natalie Sanders
The Savukinas Family
The Sawyer Family
Joe Servi
Elizabeth Sillman & Michael Ryder
Mr. Swanson
Aris Thomas
Austin Vo
The Wales Family
Lisa & Wayne Williams
Aaron Zamora

* Includes Tuition Assistance
**Dove Gymnasium and Event Center

San Carlos School 2022-2023 Annual Fund Donor Honor Roll

Thank you for your kind and generous support of our students!

http://www.sancarlosschool.org/
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CLASS CORNER 
Lower School

Fourth Graders Are Published Authors 
Inspired and directed by Teacher Mrs. Chumley, our 4th Graders 
worked very hard writing, illustrating, and compiling books through 
Studentreasures Publishing. Students were so excited to share their 
stories with each other and their families! Congratulations to all and 
way to go 4th Grade!

Fifth Graders Create Out-of-This-World Solar 
System Projects 
Fifth Grade shared their super creative Solar System Projects 
with students, faculty, and staff in early May. Students researched 
the solar system, wrote reports, and designed awesome 
multi-media projects that were displayed in the courtyard for 
viewing by all grades. Stellar effort 5th Grade!

CONGRATULATIONS to all San Carlos School 2023 Graduates!
We are very proud of you and wish you the Best of Luck in High School!

Abigail Aguilar
Nolan Alexander
Sarai Aranda-Jimenez
Carolyn Bidawid
Aiylee Blair
Daniel Bodensteiner

Joseph Cardinale
Catherine Cardinale-Pena
Brianna Clermont
Zachary DaSilva
Nicholas Fantl
Gino Grammatico

Jacob Hall
Anabelle Hamer
Rachel Ibrahim
Ryoni Joshi
Mariia Kim
Liliana Kragelund

Joseph Lomanto III
Audrina Malate
Joscelyn Mao
Anna Nicoletti
Jeane Nobida
Linda Pacheco

Dominic Pellegrino
Dylan Rocchi
Alexander Short

Middle School

http://www.sancarlosschool.org/
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CLASS CORNER 
Middle School

7th Grade Celebrates AF Class Participation  
Contest Win at The Wharf 
Seventh Grade finally celebrated their 1st Place Win in our 
2022-23 Annual Fund Class Participation Contest with a  
“Walk to the Wharf for Ice Cream and Shopping” which tied 
into our “Set Sail to New Records” campaign. Students enjoyed 
a beautiful spring walk, ice cream and sorbet with terrific  
toppings courtesy of Monterey Bay Creamery, and lots of  
shopping. Thank you again to Mr. Krislyn, Middle School  
History Teacher, 7th Grade Moderator, and Assistant Principal 
and all 7th Grade families for your 100% participation and  
awesome support of San Carlos School! 

All School

Scholastic Book Fair Returns with 
Read-A-Thon Fun 
Students were delighted that our Scholastic 
Book Fair returned to campus this year with 
lots of exciting titles and cool merchandise 
for all grades. Classes visited the Book Fair 
in the Dove Gymnasium and Event Center 
throughout the week, including a Family 
Night for family and friends. Students were 
also invited to participate in our first-ever 
San Carlos School Read-a-thon to raise 
funds for the school library. By reading 15 
minutes per day, students were eligible for a 
trip to the Treasure Box. Top readers in each 
class won terrific prizes and the top class 
won an Ice Cream Sundae Party. Thank you 
to all who coordinated and supported this 
terrific effort and helped us raise over $11,000 
for our literacy programs!

Congrats to Fr. Ron for  
50 Years of Priesthood! 
San Carlos School celebrated 
Fr. Ron Shirley and the 
50th Anniversary of his  
Ordination with a very  
special all-school assembly.  
Fr. Ron was ordained on 
3/17/73 and has been  
serving San Carlos Cathedral, 
San Carlos School, and 
several neighboring parishes 
and schools for many years. 
Baptism and Reconciliation 
are his favorite sacraments, and he even baptized Mrs. DaSilva, our 2nd Grade Teacher! 
Congratulations Fr. Ron and many thanks for being such an inspiration to us over the 
years! SCS has been extremely blessed to have you on our team!

Ms. Johnson Leads New 
Performing Arts Program 
Our fabulous Music Teacher, 
Ms. Amber Johnson added  
theater to her responsibilities  
and is in the process of  
developing a new Performing 
Arts Program for Grades 2-8. 
Theater classes are now  
available during the school day 
in addition to music.  

Students will have opportunities to perform for students, teachers, staff, family, and 
friends throughout the school year. Thank you to Ms. Johnson for sharing your many 
talents with San Carlos School!

http://www.sancarlosschool.org/
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Year End Mass Dedicated  
to Mrs. Rodriguez and her  
10 Years of Service to SCS! 
Our Year End Mass was presented 
by Kindergarten and dedicated  
to Mrs. JoAnne Rodriguez,  
our beloved K-1 Teacher who  
moved to Arnold, CA with her  
husband and family. The Mass 
was highlighted by a darling tribute to her by her students. Mrs. Rodriguez had 
a wonderful 10+ year history at SCS and we will miss her very much! She was a 
masterful Reading Specialist and taught over 350 SCS students to read! Best wishes 
and many blessings to you and your family Mrs. Rodriguez!

SCS Bids  
Farewell to  
Mrs. Nobida 
Gina Nobida,  
Alumni Parent of 
Dylan ’06,  
Lauren ’12, and 
Jeane ’23 and our 
Office Manager and 
Admissions Guru for 
9+ years, stepped 
down from her  
position this  
summer. Gina was  
a very dedicated,  
spirit-filled, and conscientious member of our office 
staff as well as an enthusiastic parent volunteer 
and dear friend. Although it will be hard for us not 
to see her smiling face daily, we are happy for her 
and look forward to continued connection with  
her as part of our faith family at San Carlos School. 
Wishing you best wishes and many blessings  
Mrs. Nobida!

Welcome Baby Finn Chumley! 
Congratulations to Fourth Grade  
Teacher, Mrs. Aubrey Chumley  
and her husband Dexter on the birth  
of sweet Baby Finn on August 3, 2023! 
We’re so happy for you!

 Teachers’ Turn

•	 Linda Hayden ’14, Art Aide

•	 Veronica Lara, Counselor

•	 Michelle Lavara, Office Manager and  
	 Admissions Coordinator

•	 Carole McFaddan ’04, Safety & Facilities Coordinator 
	 and Marketing & Development Assistant

•	 Brandon Rivera, Maintenance and IT Assistant

•	 Brenda Santiago, K-1 Kindergarten Teacher

•	 Allison Searle, Interim 4th Grade Teacher and  
	 Future TK Team Teacher

•	 Sophie Snow, 5th Grade Aide and Religion 
	 Assistant Coordinator

We also welcome back Kathy Cleary, 3rd Grade Aide 
and Primary Grade Library Teacher who took a year off 
to help care for her new granddaughter!

San Carlos School Welcomes 
All New Teachers, Aides, and Staff! 

We’re so glad to have you join our SCS community!

http://www.sancarlosschool.org/
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Alumni Applause

Carole McFaddan ’04 joined the Office 
Staff at San Carlos School this summer 
as Safety and Facilities Coordinator and  
Marketing and Development Assistant 
and has already had an amazing impact 
on school operations! She received her 
BS degree from University of New Haven 
with a Major in Criminal Justice and a  
Minor in Theater Arts, and a MS degree 
from University of Phoenix in  
Administration of Justice and Security.  

She has extensive experience in safety 
and digital marketing and is also a  
current parent of a SCS 1st Grader and 
a 10-month-old. Welcome back Carole…
we’re thrilled to have you on board!

Jenna Servi ‘15 graduated from  
University of Louisville in 2022 in 3 years 
with a Major in Criminal Justice and a  
Minor in Psychology. She finished a  
one-year MBA Program in July and will be 
entering the Louis D. Brandeis School of 
Law at the University of Louisville this fall. 
She played shortstop and third base for  
the Louisville Cardinals during her 3-year  
college career, earning NFCA Scholar- 
Athlete and ACC Academic Team awards. 
She is also getting married in October! 
Congratulations and best wishes Jenna!

Congratulations to Rylee Jue ’19 for being 
awarded the inaugural George P. Shultz  
Future Leaders Scholarship from the 
Monterey Bay Aquarium. Rylee attended 
Monterey High School, graduated with a 
4.6 GPA, and was selected from over  
20 other highly qualified applicants.  
She received a full-ride scholarship to 
attend Cal State University Monterey Bay, 
along with internships at the aquarium for 
the first two years. Best of luck in college 
Rylee! SCS is very proud of you!

 

News to Share?
Contact Carolyn Schanzer at

schanzer@sancarlosschool.org

Find us on Social Media
@SanCarlosSchoolMontereyCA

@SanCarlosSchoolMontereyCA

Carole & Logan McFaddan 

Jenna Servi

Rylee Jue

http://www.sancarlosschool.org/
mailto:schanzer%40sancarlosschool.org?subject=
https://www.facebook.com/SanCarlosSchoolMontereyCA/
https://www.instagram.com/sancarlosschoolmontereyca/

